
TRIBUTE TO MARY HALL, A VERY SPECIAL GUEST OF SHEFFIELD SPORTING MEMORIES
22 September 2020

THIS IS ‘THE CRAZY GANG’ WELCOMING 
MARY HALL, CHRIS HALL’S AMAZING 
MUM WHO HAS DONE SO MUCH FOR 
CRICKET. INTERVIEWED BY KEITH, OUR 
VERY OWN “PARKY”, SHE RECITED ALL 
THE FOND MEMORIES SUPPORTING THE 
HALL FAMILY EXPLOITS IN CRICKET.

REGRETTABLY THE VIDEO OF THE 
RECORDING WAS CORRUPTED AND 
ONLY THE AUDIO WAS RECOVERED. 
BUT IT IS WELL WORTH A LISTEN.

MARY HALL
THE PHOTOS SHE SHOWED DURING 
THE INTERVIEW ARE FOLLOW THIS 
SLIDE.



Mrs Mary Hall
Senior Blade member and SUFC season Ticket holder

Wearing her No.10 Billy Sharp signed shirt at a recent Beam Back match at the Lane 



Mary with one of her Number 10 "heroes" - Billy Sharp

Taken on her 80th Birthday, pitch side before the Coventry City home game 5/4/2017


Sheffield United 2 Coventry City 0



RCC “LIFE MEMBERSHIP”

Mary receiving her Life Membership Award at the Retford C C Annual Dinner in 2004 

with Club guest Arnie Sidebottom, former Yorkshire C C C, England and Manchester United FC.



Mary in recent Fund Raising action for Thoresby Park Cricket Club

(circa 2018)


[Author’s Note: Mary and her friends have raised £30,000 for charity]



National OSCAR Runner Up for Volunteering in Cricket

at Lord's 2004 with Keith Pont of the ECB



Mike and Mary

On their Wedding Day, 22 December 1955



Mary and close family at Bramall Lane 

as guests of Tony Currie and SUFC in September 2019


as a tribute to Mike after his passing on 10 August 2019.



Mary in 2017 with a firm favourite, the great Brian Deane



Mike, Mary and family at Trent Bridge in 2016

(on the occasion of Mike’s 80th Birthday)


